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Welling – Washbush Chapter #11, Fond du Lac                                                            Feb. 1, 2022 
   The February 1st meeting of the DAV Fond du Lac Chapter #11 was called to order by Commander Steve Mielke at 6:00 p.m. for lunch provided by the Chapter, chicken and potatoes, with the fixings.  
     The business meeting open at 6:25 pm. with the opening ceremonies, salute to the Flag, Chaplin Davidson held the opening prayer and draping the POW MIA chair. 
     Roll call of Officers-All Officers was present, with 2 Officers excused; total of 12 members present.
     Treasurer’s Report $12,526.04 in checkbook. The Trustees reviewed the financial report and approved the report.  A handout of the financial budget as up to Jan. 1,2022.  Lunch cost for the Feb. meeting is $80.11. Motion to approve the financial report was made by Jim Genz and 2nd by Richard Baxton. Motion carried.
     We had 3 of our members pass recently; Al Green Nov. 7, John McIntosh Dec 25, and John Ford Jan. 23. Our Chapter will keep in contact by email to our members.  Jr. Vice Larry Wodack will do this project.  He will need all the emails from the Chapter members if not contacted.  81 members are on line. 
      Unfinished Business – The meeting minutes will be sent out to all the members that have email address. 
       New Business – Nomination of Chapter Officers at the March meeting election in April.  Any members please help us keep this Chapter going.  We have 3,750 Forget-Me-Nots on hand for our July 29 – 30 drive. 

    Being no further business, Commander Mielke held the closing ceremony with a salute to the Colors.  Closing prayer was given by Chaplin Davidson and the undraped the POW MIA chair. Motion to adjourn made by Bruce Donovan, 2nd by Richard Schroeder, at 6:55 pm.  Motion carried.  Next meeting will be March 1st.
    Attendance $25.00 drawing winner Ed Wenzel, he donated the $25.00 back to the attendance fund.
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